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MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region
DENR By the Bay Building, 1515 Roxas Blvd., Ermi’f a, Manila

FROM The Director
Legal Affairs Service

SUBJECT SWORN LETTER COMPLAINT DATED 14 MARCH 2022 OF MS. 
TERESITA F. DAVID-O' BRIEN AGAINST CENR OFFICER 
ANASTACIO SANTOS OF THE CENR OFFICE (CENRO) OF 
SABLAYAN, OCCIDENTAL MINDORO

We refer the above subject for investigation and verification of the allegations therein 
in connection with the land problem of Ms. Davis-O' Brien claiming ownership over a parcel 
of land situated in Sitio Lagundian, Brgy. Balansay, Municipality of Mamburao, Province of 
Occidental Mindoro.

The resolution on such complaint is within this Office pursuant to DENR 
Memorandum Circular (DMC) No. 2010-18, but the conduct of investigation can be entrusted 
to the Region pursuant to Section 43(3), Chapter 7, Subtitle A, Chapter 1, Book V of the 
Administrative Code of 1987.

In view thereof, kindly submit to this Office a report, with recommendation, on the 
matter, within fifteen (15) days from the termination of your investigation.

For information and compliance.

., CESO IIINORLITO A. ENERAN,

https://www.denr.gov.ph
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